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MEMO  
 

Date:  July 29, 2016 

 

To: Diocesan Lay Directors and Spiritual Advisors, National Secretariat and Regional 

Service Teams 

 
CC: National Language Coordinators and Office Staff 

 

From:        Hugo Valverde, National Cursillo Executive-Personnel Committee Chairperson 

 

Re: National Vietnamese Coordinator (NVC) Position Filled 
 

 

Greetings my Brothers and Sisters in Christ! 

 

The Cursillo Movement has selected Vincent Tin Pham to serve in the capacity of National 

Vietnamese Coordinator for the United States Cursillo, effective August 8, 2016. 

 

Vincent lived his Cursillo in Lafayette, Louisiana in 1983 and served the National Cursillo 

Movement as Region VIII Vietnamese Coordinator 2 terms in 2003 and 2012. His perseverance, 

conviction and love of Cursillo are the great assets to Vietnamese Cursillo communities. Please 

join the National Secretariat in congratulating Vincent as he begins this new chapter in life and 

service to Christ and his Church through the gift of Cursillo. Let us extend our best wishes and 

prayers for Vincent and his family! 

 

 

De Colores! 


